
May 9th, 2024

To whom it may concern:

This letter is to confirm that applicant,____________
is required to obtain a Criminal Reference
Check/Vulnerable Sector Check in order to volunteer
as a coach within the Douro Minor Hockey
Association for the 2024/25 hockey season.

If you have any further questions please
don’t hesitate to reach out via email at:
liamsryan11@gmail.com

Thank you for your assistance,

mailto:liamsryan11@gmail.com

